
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 8, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Hugh McL. Woodward 

96 Forest Road 

P.O. Box 323 

Hancock, New Hampshire 03449-0323 

 

Dear Hugh: 

 

Thank you so much for your kind words of May 11 regarding your work here at the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  However, we feel that it is we who have to thank you 

for your contributions in helping us to fulfill our mission.  Our entire staff considered it our 

pleasure to have you here, especially those who worked most closely with you. 

 

Thanks again.  Should you visit Washington before we close down in September, we would 

be happy to have you drop by. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


